
 

August 19, 2025 
 

Public Notice 
 

Under the provisions of the Code of Virginia, the following notice is hereby given: 
 
DATE:  Thursday, Aug. 28, 2025 
 
TIME:  9 a.m. 
 
LOCATION: Virginia Military Institute 
  Lexington, Va. 
 
Five members of the VMI Board of Visitors will gather on Thursday, Aug. 28, 2025, to receive 
briefings from the Institute’s acting superintendent and senior staff. Issues related to VMI 
will be discussed, but Board of Visitors business or actions will not be conducted. The 
special meeting is intended as an orientation for new board members. 
 
There will be no opportunity for public comment at this meeting. Questions about the meeting 
may be directed to Col. Bill Wyatt, secretary to the Board of Visitors, at bovsecretary@vmi.edu 
or 540-464-7132. 
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